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I truly appreciate the effort that has been put into this plan! 

 

Selective cuts for habitat,  ecology,  and silvaculture in general are desperately needed in this region of the

GMNF.  I'm a forager, rock climber, mountain biker, hiker, and skier who utilizes many different areas in the

national forest.

 

Both the northern and southern regions of the GMNF are in need of management.   Huge swaths of the forest are

same age, mono species, and not healthy.  This, as noted, is due to clear cutting in the 1800s and more recent

poor management in the 1960s-through early 2000s.

 

The sooner you can start on this the better.

 

We appreciate the effort and thoughts put into this plan.

 

Best regards, 

 

Jason Hayden 


